
 

 
 

 

 

June 3, 2020 
 

 

STUDENT PARKING INFORMATION ADVISORY – 2020-21 SCHOOL YEAR 
 

 

Senior parking application information and registration dates will be on the website Monday August 

3, 2020 predicated on having received the approval for the physical re-opening of school.  

  

A broadcast message to the senior class will also go out on Monday August 3, 2020 informing them 

that parking information is available.  

  

There has been no change to the parking policy at this time. Parking is still limited to seniors only. 

Juniors are not eligible until April, when the seniors go on internship. The junior class will 

receive information regarding parking in a similar manner, as we get closer to that time. 

  

IMPORTANT: Temporary parking and special requests for parking are not being entertained until 

further notice. Due to the COVID-19 pandemic, all parking for the 2020-21 school year will be 

predicated on the approval of a physical re-opening plan for the district and parking logistics 

associated with that plan that have yet to be determined.  

  

 
 

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation. 

 

Steven Burt 

Director of Security & Crisis Response 
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